
Town of Eastbrook Donation for Cave Hill Baseball/Softball Equipment 
 
Cave Hill School received a generous gift in the amount of $1500 from the Town of 
Eastbrook to purchase baseball and softball equipment.  We are very fortunate to have both 
teams this year and the equipment is desperately needed.  It has been several years since 
we've been able to field teams and the current equipment is either rotted, needs to be 
replaced or is non-existent.  We will be able to purchase new catching gear, bats & balls, 
pants, bases, and helmets for both teams. 
 
We greatly appreciate this donation. 
 


